If you shop at the Tanasbourne Whole Foods Market you can
help raise funds for the On the Move recess running program at
Oak Hills Elementary!

What: Bring your own reusable grocery bags when you shop at the
Tanashourne Whole Foods Market and you can select On the Move to be the
recipient of their bag credit donation program.

When: May 13, 2014 to August 3, 2014
Where: Whole Foods Market - 19440 NW Cornell Rd Hillshoro OR 97124

How: Our program will earn up to .10 per/visit in this special partnership.

Please help spread the word by telling your fawily, friends, and neighbors!

Learn wmore about On the Move: www.oakhillspto.ora/onthemove

Thank you for your support.



http://www.oakhillspto.org/onthemove




